
1 
 



2 
 

to be addressed.  Spears mentioned questions she has received about Appendix O and so this is very 
timely that it be addressed.  Bennett mentioned three issues that came to light during the approval 
process for the homeland security grad certificate:  Who are the faculty in authority to vote on a 
proposal at the initial phase; where should interdisciplinary programs be housed; and the management 
of the program (part-time vs full-time, etc.).  Conversation ensued about how best to approach these 
programs because there will more.  Spears menti


